
From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 10:49 PM
To: Je vacation
Cc: Rich Kahn
Subject: Boeing update

Jeffrey

Dave finished his Boeing simulator today in Miami. I flew copilot for him, s= he is current as captain as well as myself. Boeing will not test fly tomorrow, during high power runs today, maintenance=discovered EPR bleed leak and small oil leak at CSD. Should be ready Friday=to fly.

If you approve, Dave and I can airline to Brunswick GA after we arrive in Pa=is and accomplish Boeing test flight so the aircraft will be ready for Zorr= ranch trip if you choose. We can return to Paris on July 24th to be ready f=r 25th Paris to NY.

Do you want us to stay in Paris or airline back?

Thank you,
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

```
<plist version=.0">
<dict>
    <key>date-last-viewed</key>
    <integer>0</integer>
    <key>date-received</key>
    <integer>1405378119</integer>
    <key>flags</key>
    <integer>8590195717</integer>
    <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
    <array>
        <integer>7</integer>
    </array>
    <key>remote-id</key>
    <string>423837</string>
</dict>
</plist>
```